
News for week beginning 9th March  

CORPORATE PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES THIS WEEK 

Sunday 9.45 a.m. (meeting room) 

  Monday, Wednesday & Friday: 6.30 a.m.  

Va ZOOM  ID 881 1066 7099 PCODE 070958 

Or click here                                                                      
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88110667099 

pwd=TEtWMnRjSExKUk1TUWJzRGRDb1R3Zz09  

Tuesday: 9.30 a.m. at The Cornerstone Centre                  
led by Maureen 

 

If you are new to SKCC and would like to find out more about us and what we do                             

please complete a ‘get connected’ card from the foyer and pop it in the office                                

post box or contact the church office on 01303 251155 or hello@skcc.info                                                                                                                                     

Further information is also available on the website www.skcc.info 

To make a ‘one-off’ gift to 

SKCC scan the QR code here                 

or use the Payaz machine in 

the main hall.   

There is a new sign up sheet for cakes on 

the notice board for the Spring term :)  

Toddler Group 9.30 a.m. Monday (10th)                                          

at The Cornerstone Centre  

On Sunday we have our All Age Service, starting with refreshments at 10.15 a.m. We are 

thrilled to have special guest Gary Bastin from Hope Community Church, Basingstoke (part 

of the Forge network of churches) hosting the service. Many of us know Gary from summer 

camps over the years. To join the service from home click here https://www.facebook.com/

events/1177242093745777  

Our next Baptismal Service will be taking place on 20th 
April, if you would like to be baptised or know more about 
what it entails, please chat to James, Phil or Barney. 

White Cliffs Countryside 
Trust (WCCT) manages the 
downs above Folkestone 

and grants Churches Together Folkestone permission to 
erect the crosses each Easter.  Currently, the path leading 
up to Sugarloaf is quite overgrown and WCCT  thinks this 
could be a great chance to work together to clear it.          
It  would likely involve a morning/afternoon (or more if 
people wanted) working with hand tools to clear the path 
of brambles, and maybe do a litter pick too. WCCT will     
provide all the equipment as well as tea, coffee, and 
snacks. If you would like to volunteer, please let Joyce or 
the church office know, so that contact can be made with 
the CTF secretary/WCCT.   

Help Needed 

1. As some of you may know, Fiona Coombs is 
 going to Mozambique to visit Heather                         
 (18th – 27th March). While there she'll be teaching 
 the boys some simple sewing skills.  

To make this possible, we're looking for 
old bedding or sheets that Fiona can take 
with her for the boys to  practice on. If you 
have any spare, please get in touch with 
Fiona on 07852 952735 before dropping  

    them at The Cornerstone Centre. 

2. Someone in our church family has a 
need of a mini/tabletop fridge. If you happen 
to have one you no longer need, please    
contact the church office.  

If you are involved in any form of leadership in the life of  

SKCC then please do consider joining us at the Forge 

Leaders Day (see below).    

 

Please see your       

Connect Group leader 

for times/venues or 

contact the church 

office if you’d like to 

join a group. 
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